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It’s been an honour and a privilege to serve as CUPE Local 2081’s Communications Officer for 
the past two years. My term was busy and full of activity!  
 
In addition to the standard day-to-day communications activities, such as keeping the CUPE 
2081 website up to date and sharing content on the CUPE 2081 Facebook page, I also worked 
on several communications projects. I coordinated a media campaign for the 2019 National Day 
of Mourning, created a New Employee Welcome package, amplified National Day of 
Remembrance activities on campus, and supported the communications needs of the 
Bargaining Committee.  
 
Most significantly, I rebooted the Pressure Point newsletter, after several years of dormancy. 
We now have a simple template and process outline, so Pressure Point can live on. 
 
I wrap up my two-year term feeling satisfied with my accomplishments as Communications 
Officer and proud of the continued work that our small but mighty Executive does (on top of 
our regular job duties, no less). I have so much gratitude for my fellow Executive members. 
With a heavy heart, I’m not able to run again, but I plan on staying involved as a rank and file 
member and connected to the Executive. I wish my successor all the best in the role. 
 
Roseanne Harvey 
Communications Officer, CUPE Local 2081 
June 17, 2020 

mailto:cupe2081@camosun.bc.ca

